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DEPUTY COMMANDANT FOR OPERATIONS
PAMBANSANG PUNONGHIMPILAN TANOD BAYBAYIN NG PILIPINAS
{Mational Headquarters Philippine Coast Guard)

139 25" Street, Port Area
| 018 Manila

Deceamber 15,2023

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

TEMPORARY SUSPENSION OF PCG NAVTEX SERVICE DUE
TO REHABILITATION

This is to inform that the Philippine Coast Guard Mavigational Telex (PCG NAVTEX)
service will be temporarily suspended from December 15, 2023 to September 2025
to facilitate its rehabilitation process including maintenance and upgrades to ensure
continued effectiveness and refiability of the PCG NAVTEX service.

During this period, the PCG NAVTEX sarvice will be temporanly unavailable fo users.
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your
understanding as we work o improve the system for the safety and benefit of all
Mariners.

Further, mariners are advised to utilize alternative communication channels and stay
updated on maritime safety information. through Official PCG announcements,
maritime radio broadcasts, and other approved channels.

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding during this period of improvement.
Rest assured that the PCG is committed to provide all stakeholders and seafarers a
safer and more efficient maritime environment.
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